
The first few weeks of boarding at Prestfelde House have been
nothing short of amazing! From establishing solid routines to

fun-filled activities, we’ve hit the ground running – with plenty of
laughs along the way.

The start of the term is all about finding that perfect balance
between work, rest, and play. At Prestfelde, we know how

important it is to help the children settle into a routine that
ensures they get enough rest and stay on top of their prep. 

Prioritising sleep is key, and we've been helping the children
develop healthy bedtime habits. But don’t worry, it’s not all

about early nights and homework—there’s been plenty of time
for some epic activities too!

Indoor Cricket Showdown
Thursday involved an exciting Indoor Cricket Competition! Fast

bowling, sneaky catches, and plenty of competitive spirit were on
display!

Boarders' Bake-Off: Halloween Edition
Next up, Mrs KJ hosted a spooky Boarders' Bake-Off. Our

talented bakers got creative with Halloween-themed cupcakes.
Everyone was eager to impress the judge! (Rich the Gap

volunteered to be the taste judge). The winning chopped off
finger cake was a standout! but everyone brought their A-game.

Boarding House Quiz – Brain Power Time!
Last but not least we held the Boarding House Quiz, where

teams competed in a fun trivia challenge. From general
knowledge to plank competitions the questions sparked plenty

of laughs and friendly competition.

See you all next week! 
Mr Brittleton
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